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Dear              

The faces on this page fill us with joy. They are all infants born at Duke Lemur 
Center this year. New life fills us with hope. Especially when every face you see 
is one more animal for an endangered species – every animal is one more 
strand in the vital genetic safety net the Lemur Center provides.

The people at Duke Lemur Center lie awake at night. These faces, these 
species could disappear from the face of  the Earth. We don’t want that to 
happen. Life is precious. All life. But these faces are more than endearing, 
more than adorable. Every atom of  these animals is imprinted with science 
found nowhere else. They hold biological history. We wonder what pieces of  
our future they might hold.

We can help. That gets us out of  bed in the morning. We can care for these 
animals. We can study them. We can work with the people of  Madagascar and 
with fellow scientists from many disciplines and many institutions to save the 
lemurs, save the land, empower the people, and enrich our knowledge base, so 
that the lemurs on this page have a certain future. So these infants can grow 
and mature and birth future generations into a world where the environment is 
safe and lemurs are secure.

Amount Helps provide

$   50 75 pounds of  primate chow

$  100 Training and enrichment materials

$  250 Health and medical supplies

$  500 Heating/cooling to keep the animals comfortable

$1,000 Safe animal enclosures

It starts today. It starts with caring for these infants, making certain they 
survive and grow healthy and strong. You can help.  

Sincerely, 

Lari Powell Hatley
Development Officer


